
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Contact:  Michael Foskett Reference: TDA8/25  /  2025/033576 
 7 February 2025 
 

The Resident 
Rosedale Road 
GORDON  NSW  2072 

 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
Rosedale Road, Gordon - Proposed line marking 
Council is seeking your input on a proposal to mark hatched lines beside the driveway to 
#24 Rosedale Road, as shown on the attached Plan Rosedale/TDA/8/25. 
 
Background 
Council has received complaints from residents about restricted visibility when exiting 
driveways on the western side of Rosedale Road, due to parked vehicles.  
 
Proposed changes 
It is proposed that hatched lines be marked for a distance of 3 metres from the driveway 
to #24.  This will prevent parking close to the driveway, which will allow greater visibility to 
approaching traffic for residents exiting the driveways of #24-28 Rosedale Road.   
 
It is also proposed that driveway lines be marked on either side of the driveway to #20 and 
22 Rosedale Road, to discourage parking too close to the driveways. 

Submit your feedback 

Before submitting this proposal to the Ku-ring-gai Traffic Committee, we want to hear from 
impacted residents. Your feedback will guide our decision-making process. 

 

How to respond: 

1. Take our brief survey using the QR code provided.  
2. Or, send written comments to the address above.  

Deadline: Please submit your feedback by Friday 28 February 2025.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact me directly.  

Yours faithfully 

 
Michael Foskett                                                                                        
Team Leader Traffic                                                                                


